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April 1-12 – State
Testing (1st-6th
Grades)

April 5 – Special 
Snack for sale 
during PE for Autism 
Awareness 

April 10 – Talent 
Show forms due by 
2 to Mrs. James

April 12 – Talent 
Show Tryouts

April 15-19 – Spring 
Break Holiday

April 22 – Students 
Return from spring 
break

April 24 – 
Kindergarten 
Registration; PTO 
Meeting at 8:15

April 26 – Progress 
Reports go home; 
Special snack for 
sale during PE

Habit 7-Sharpen the Saw 
(Balance is best) 

The month of March our school focused on Habit 7-
Sharpen the Saw (Balance is best). Below are reminders 
that you can review with your child to help them 
continue to build on the seventh Leader in Me habit. 
Don’t forget you can also reference your Parent Guide 
that went home with your child prior to Christmas 
break.  

• I take care of my body by eating right, exercising, and 
getting enough sleep. 

• I balance my time between school, extracurricular 
activities, family, and friends. 

• I am always learning how to become a better person.  
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Students in 1st through 6th 
grades will start state testing 
on Monday, April 1st and will 
conclude on Friday, April 12th. 
Here are some reminders that 
may be helpful for your 
children during these two 
weeks. 

• Be on time and present to 
school each day.  

• Get a good night’s rest the 
night before.  

• Eat a good breakfast before 
school or at school. 

• Stay positive and remind 
them that it’s there time to 
shine and show us what they 
know. 

Technology Safety 
Tips 

• Make your own family media 
use plan. 

• Treat media as you would any 
other environment in 
your child’s life. 

• Set limits and encourage 
playtime outside. 

• Screen time shouldn’t always 
be alone time. 

• Be a good technology role model. 
• Limit digital media for the youngest family members. 
• Create tech-free zones. 

PTO would like to thank 
everyone that joined us for the 
PTO Movie Night. It was a huge 
success and a night of fun had 
by all. A extra special thank you 
to everyone who donated the 
food and drinks for the night. 

Come See Their Genius! 

Please join us for a time for teachers to share something 
special about your child, as well as for the children to 
share something they are proud of from this school year. 
Children may also receive awards during this time. 
Please see below for your child’s assigned day and time. 
If your child is in kindergarten or 6th grade, their day will 
start off in the MPR before moving to the classrooms. All 
other grades will meet in the classroom. 

Kindergarten Celebration-May 20th at 8:30  
5th Grade “Come See My Genius”-May 20th at 10:00 
2nd Grade “Come See My Genius” May 20th at 1:15 
6th Grade Celebration-May 21st at 8:30 
1st Grade “Come See My Genius” May 21st at 10:00 
4th Grade “Come See My Genius” May 21st at 1:15 
3rd Grade “Come See My Genius” May 22nd at 1:15 
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